
  
 
Project Prelude 
 
Project Prelude is a professional development opportunity presented by Fidelio Trio 
in collaboration with the Contemporary Music Centre and Glasdrum, and in 
partnership with Fidelio Trio Winter Chamber Music Festival 2020.  
 
An exciting opportunity to write one minute Preludes for either solo violin, solo cello, 
or solo piano. These pieces will be workshopped over Zoom live with composers and 
Fidelio Trio members: Darragh Morgan Violin, Tim Gill Cello, Mary Dullea Piano.  
 
Composers selected will also have an opportunity to observe the other workshopped 
pieces for alternate instruments. 
 
If selected for this project, pieces must be completed and delivered by 15 November 
2020. This piece to be workshopped must adhere to the duration of 1 minute.  
This opportunity is open to any composer born in or based on the island of Ireland.  
 
To apply for a place on this workshop: Please email a pdf of one of your recent 
scores (any instrumentation) to submissions@cmc.ie with Project Prelude in the 
email subject line.  
Deadline for application: 1 November 2020 
Application Fee: FREE 
Zoom Workshop Dates: 27-29 November 2020  
 
*NB - For any composers wishing to use preparation or scordatura in their pieces 
this must be clearly stated in your application* 
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